
Thank you to Sara for the refreshments 
tonight – and to Sue for the program – 
and to you for being here.

Next meeting, December 14 with 
refreshments by Shirley. Reminders 
for the meeting are:

• Christmas Country Store

• Items for the tree for 
Children

• Soldier On Project – for 
homeless veterans – needed 
are items for just plain living – 
get more information from 
Shirley

• Christmas Gift Exchange 
- $5. gift.

No meeting on December 28 – just a 
chance to relax!

 For all those who said Amy 
Whitcomb had gone home – she has not! I 
talked with her on Monday afternoon at 
the Sharon Health Center. Said she is 
doing well but has at least one more week 
there. 

Also, talked with Louise Warren who said 
her other eye is having problems now. 
Send her a card – it would be so good to 
make her feel that she is thought of – 30 
Upland Avenue, Winsted.

So foggy this morning you couldn't see 
anything – rained a bit – and now the sun 
is beautiful. What a study in contrasts! My 
brother in Oregon had snow on Saturday; 
Sue's niece in California had 3 feet of 
snow this past week; my sister in South 
Carolina had heavy rain finally and 80 
degree temperature! Just wait a bit like we 
do in New England.

Next Pomona meeting will be December 
13 at Litchfield. Remember the collection 
for the State needy children and a $5 grab 
bag gift.

Community Service – 20 song books for 
group sing-a-longs donated to Laurel Hill 
Health Center in the name of Winchester 
Grange.

Hope your Thanksgiving is beautiful and 
bountiful. Be thankful for so many things 
we have.

    Marion
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